
 

 

21st February 2024  

Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Re: Y12 Careers Fair 
 
As we continue to prioritise the academic and professional development of students at 
Ashmole Academy, we are excited to announce our upcoming event ‘Futures Day’ for our 
Year 12 students.  This event is designed to provide our students with valuable insight into 
various career paths, industries and opportunities beyond secondary education.  We are 
delighted to host apprenticeship providers, universities and business volunteers from a 
range of different industries. 
 
We believe that parental involvement plays a crucial role in enriching the educational 
experience of our students.  With this in mind, we would like to extend an invitation to you to 
participate in our Year 12 Careers Fair as a volunteer. 
 
The event will take place on Thursday 28th March from 9.30am - 12.45pm.  As a volunteer, 
your role would involve sharing your professional expertise and experiences with students, 
engaging in discussions about different career options and pathways and providing guidance 
and advice to students as they explore potential career choices. 
 
Your involvement would greatly contribute to the success of the Careers Fair and provide 
invaluable support to our Year 12 students as they prepare for their future endeavours.  You 
would have your own stand and would be welcome to bring any resources that may be 
valuable to the students. 
 
If you are interested in volunteering for this event, please indicate your availability by 
emailing myself via staff@ashmoleacademy.org.  
 
We understand that your time is valuable and we appreciate any contribution you can make 
to this important event.  Your participation will not only benefit our students but also 
strengthen the sense of community within our school. 
 
Thank you for considering this opportunity to support our students' educational journey.  If 
you have any questions or require further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr M Louca 
i/c Careers and Sociology 
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